
A message from the 
Ontario Provincial President 

February 20, 2025

Dear sisters,

With the Ontario election just around the corner, I encourage you to take a 
moment to centre yourself and seek guidance as we prepare to cast our votes. 

Remember, your voice matters, and your participation is crucial in shaping the 
future of our community. You are encouraged to cast an informed vote by 

learning more about the candidates and parties.

To assist in this important process, consider reviewing the following:

Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of Toronto - 2025 Ontario Election Guide 

which can be accessed here
Catholic Conscience - “Voting Like A Catholic”, a 2025 Provincial Election 

Resource which can be accessed here

Let us pray through the intercession of Saint Thomas More, patron saint of 
politicians, for all those who serve in elected office and for those who will form 

the next provincial government. May they embrace a culture of life and lead with 
wisdom and prudence, guided by a desire to strengthen our communities and 

province for years to come.  Amen 

Let's approach this election with open hearts and a commitment to building a 
better future for all. 

With love,

Colleen
Colleen Martin
President
Ontario Provincial Council of 
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada

https://ccat.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Ontario-Election-Guide-2025-reduced-size.pdf
https://catholicconscience.org/canada/ontario/election2025/

